
 

Date: 31st July 2024 
 

Reg: Interruption in retail payments 

It has been brought to NPCI’s notice that C-Edge Technologies Ltd, a technology service 

provider who caters mostly to cooperative and regional rural banks, has been possibly 

impacted by a Ransomware attack impacting a few of their systems.  To prevent larger impact 

to the payment ecosystem, NPCI has temporarily isolated C-Edge Technologies from 

accessing the retail payment systems operated by NPCI.  Customers of banks serviced by C-

Edge will not be able to access payment systems during the period of isolation.  

Restoration work is underway on a war-footing along with C-Edge Technologies and 

necessary security review is in process. Connectivity to the affected banks shall be restored 

at the earliest. 

 
About NPCI:  

 

National Payments Corporation of India (NPCI) was incorporated in 2008 as an umbrella organization 

for operating retail payments and settlement systems in India. NPCI has created a robust payment and 

settlement infrastructure in the country. It has changed the way payments are made in India through a 

bouquet of retail payment products such as RuPay card, Immediate Payment Service (IMPS), Unified 

Payments Interface (UPI), Bharat Interface for Money (BHIM), Aadhaar Enabled Payment 

System (AePS), National Electronic Toll Collection (NETC) and Bharat BillPay. 

 

NPCI is focused on bringing innovations in the retail payment systems through the use of technology 

and is relentlessly working to transform India into a digital economy. It is facilitating secure payment 

solutions with nationwide accessibility at minimal cost in furtherance of India’s aspiration to be a fully 

digital society.  

 

For more information, visit: https://www.npci.org.in/  
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